VISITORS

Visitors are always welcome. Students are encouraged to invite parents
and friends to visit the college. Students should obtain approval from the
instructor before taking visitors to a class.

If a campus tour is requested, please make an appointment with the
Admissions Office by calling (864) 941-8369 or (800) 868-5528.



